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COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA
Office of the Governor

John H. Hager
Assistant to the Governor for

Commonwealth Preparedness

(804) 225-3826
Fax (804) 225-3882

TTY (804) 371-8015

September 20, 2002

Mr. Richard A. Meserve
Chairman
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Meserve:

Thank you so much for your very informative letter of September 6 to Governor
Mark Warner. I appreciated the copy to my office, as well.

We in Virginia share your efforts to enhance security. It is great to see all the
action of NRC to further enhance the rigorous security progress at the nuclear facilities
located in Virginia.

It is important that we keep up to date and the information contained in and the
actions described in your letter are very informative and helpful. We stand ready to
cooperate-with NRC in every way.

We thank you for your efforts and will stay in touch.

Sincerely,

JHH-2042580

6/vPO. Box 1475 * Richmond, Virginia 23218
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